
July 12, 2024 

The tables and charts on our website displaying data split by demographic group have been updated with 
corrected July preliminary values. Any July 2024 data on demographic splits downloaded from our data 
site today prior to noon today should be re-downloaded to reflect the corrections. Demographic data for 
earlier months, along with all aggregate estimates (including headline sentiment indexes and inflation 
expectations) were unaffected by the error.  

Please email umsurvey@umich.edu if any questions arise. 
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